
Only immediate family members or authorized voters can return an
absentee ballot
Helpers are limited to requesting or returning absentee ballots for no
more than 5 voters per election
Voting help is only allowed for people who are ‘physically unable or
incapacitated’ - which may leave people out

The Arc of South Carolina is working with the ACLU to learn
more about how recent voting laws are affecting people with
disabilities who need help voting absentee. 

Are You or a Loved One Affected? 

✔️You’ve needed help voting absentee in the past - or will in the  future

✔️You’ve helped someone vote absentee in the past

✔️You want to help someone vote, but feel discouraged by the rules

✔️You’ve run into confusing or unfair barriers when trying to vote with
support

What Changed in South Carolina Law?

Want to Share Your Experience? 
If you or someone you know has been impacted by these rules, we
want to hear from you. Your story could help protect voting rights for
others in our community. Email us at thearc@arcsc.org to share. 


